To the residents of the Lake Adirondack Tax District,

Please find below a summary of the committee conference call on 9/15/20.

This meeting focused on a number of 'to do' items.

The pontoon boat equipped for relocating bogs, which has been in storage for several years due to repair issues, is now at the Town Maintenance facility. The Town Supervisor, Brian Wells, the head of Maintenance, and one or two committee members will examine the boat to evaluate its condition and determine the feasibility of repairs. The Town is considering using town employees to do bog relocation. Several shoreline bogs which have impacted residents' use of their lakefront have been identified as priorities. If there is a problematic bog by your property, you can email us through this summary email. Due to low water and the need for boat repair, bog relocation may not happen until spring.

The Plant Survey Report indicated that submersed plants are not recovering from the decimation by the carp. We will investigate having another carp hunt, probably inviting two hunters to do night bowing hunting. You will be advised by email when this will happen, fall or spring.

There are two openings on the Weed committee. We usually meet monthly by conference call, but hope to meet in person at least once next summer. We are the Weed Advisory Committee, and our stated purpose is to monitor plant life and propose actions to develop and maintain healthy plant life in the lake. This will provide a healthy habitat for fish and other animals while also allowing the residents to enjoy recreation on the lake. If you are interested in applying for one of the positions, contact us through the Summary email or the Town. The Town has the responsibility for appointing members.

If you have any comments or concerns, please contact any of us on the committee. 9/19/20 Lenore Reber 518-859-8555 Brad Fisher 518-424-4598 Dave Caruso 518-496-8204 Ernic Pollman 518-648-0199

Schedule a meeting

Are the suggestions above helpful?